
Red Class Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have been very busy in Reception! We completed our Science investigation which Miss May started a few 
weeks ago and evaluated our predictions as to what will happen to a slice of bread if rubbed in dirt and left in 

a bag for 2 weeks. 

We also built a wormery for a lovely family of worms that we found in the forest school . We are going to be 
observing the worms for the next few days before setting them free again. 

In Maths, we have been focusing on addition and we will continue with this next week too.  It is lovely to see 
how children’s understanding and their problem-solving skills have developed over their time in Reception so 
far! In Literacy we focused on descriptive language through drawing story settings and writing free verse 
poems in small groups and later performing it together. Next week, we will continue focusing on the story 

‘Owl Babies’.  In RE we will come back to the topic of Reconciliation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely and dry weekend!  

If you have any comments or questions please send an email to red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk 
and we will be in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Brotherton and Miss May  
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